
Meeting Announcement for County Website 

(Fill in highlighted areas with information for proposed meeting/development) 

 

A Community Input Meeting will be held on March 9, 2020 at 6:00 pm to discuss a proposed 

subdivision located on Moncure Pittsboro Road, approximately 0.2 mile north of HWY 1.  The 

meeting will be held at the Moncure School at 600 Moncure School Road in Moncure, North 

Carolina and is scheduled to last approximately 1 hour.  The proposed subdivision will consist of  

+/- 165 lots on 154.5 acres, with an average lot size of 0.40 acres, with lots proposed to be served 

by public water and private septic systems.  A representative will be available to answer any 

questions there may be, and all interested parties are encouraged to attend to offer feedback.  A 

location of the property to be subdivided, detailed directions to the meeting site, and the 

proposed development plan are available below.  Please contact Dave Ballentine at 

(919) 532-3237 for more information.       

 

 

 



 


